
Golden Mile for Local Charities 
 

 

 

10/05/19 

Dear parents and guardians, 

In school we are organising a ‘Golden Mile’ charity run to raise money for The Katie Rose 

Journey Appeal. 

The cost will be £2 per child or a voluntary donation per family each day we run the Golden 

Mile. 

By taking part in this event, we believe it will help put children in the right mindset to stay 

healthy whilst also helping to keep them fit. 

The first event will start on Tuesday 14th May and continue on Tuesday 21st May and 4th June.  

Each morning the children in P4, P5, P6 and P7 will walk or run at least a mile around the 

school grounds for a minimum of 15 minutes. 

The children from P1, P2 and P3 will either walk or run around the playground for 10 minutes.  

The children will wear their uniforms on these days but are asked to bring in their trainers 

which they can put on in school.  

We would greatly appreciate your support and donation for this event. The children should 

give all donations in a sealed envelope with their class teacher.  

Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Conan Carr and Darragh McCooey  
Primary 7 


